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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Monday 24 APRIL 2023 at ALTON MALTINGS 

Drinks will be served at 7.30 pm before business starts at 7.45 pm. 
 Please attend if you possibly can as there will be a lot to discuss. 

 

WINE TASTING 
This year we shall be celebrating the 
Silver Anniversary of our twinning with 
Montecchio Maggiore when we hope 
to welcome a group of friends from 
Montecchio to Alton. 
  
In the meantime, our post-pandemic 
domestic activities continue and on 
Friday, 4 November, we held a wine 
tasting at Alton Maltings. This year, 
feeling somewhat nostalgic for 
Montecchio and Pertuis, Andrew 
Sorrell and Peter Mitic chose a selection 

of wines from both areas for everyone 
to sample. The wines selected were 
both red and white, finishing with the 
most expensive: a rosé Chateau de 
Sannes Cotes du Luberon (£13.58 at the 
time of purchase). 
 
The wines were accompanied by a 
buffet that included French cheeses 
and Italian cured meats, olives and 
antipasti. Carriages, or more accurately 
taxis and walking boots, were at 10pm. 
 

 

 
 

 
 



NEW YEAR LUNCH 
 

After a lot of research to find a suitable venue, taking into account location, choice of menu, 
price and expected level of service, our New Year Lunch this year took place at the Hen & 
Chicken on Sunday, 8 January 2023. Here are some photos of the occasion. 
 

  
  

  
 

 

In Loving Memory of LINDA MIZEN 
our friend and Minutes Secretary for more years than she had originally intended 

 

 
Linda at the market in Pertuis 2019 

 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the AGM on 24 April 

With best wishes from the ATTA Committee 

 

 

 See us on Facebook           altontwinning.org.uk 


